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April 27, 2015

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2015 Session
of Oregon Legislature:

 Support:  HB 3547

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party officially supports HB 3547, which requires
member of Legislative Assembly to file statement of paid political activity with
Secretary of State ifmember, or immediate family member of member, serves as
paid candidate campaign consultant.

In particular, we support the -2 amendment, which adds considerable clarity to the
bill.

While this bill in no way solves the problems with lack of disclosure of political
money in Oregon, it is a move in that direction.

Please include this statement in the legislative record for this bill.

Thank you.

Oregon Progressive Party
Daniel Meek
authorized legal representative
dan@meek.net
503-293-9021

mailto:info@progparty.org
mailto:dan@meek.net

